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Thank you very much for your letter of 15 August 2007 (P0 00000225794) on the 
question of patients who are inflected with contaminated blood products 

following treatment on the NHS. 

I enclose herewith a copy of a further letter ! have received from Mr. Chris 
James of the Haemophilia Society and I would welcome any new comments 

you are able to make on the points he raises. 

I look forward to hearing from you. 
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IGRO-C: John; 

Rt. Hon. Dawn Primarolo 
Minister of State 
Dept. of Health 
Richmond House 
79 Whitehall 
London SW 1 A 2NS 
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Coring for people with bleeding disorders 

THE 

HAEMOPHILIA 
SOCIETY 

Petersham House 

Sic Hatton Garden 

London EC1 N 8JG 

Helphne. 0800 018 6068 

Admin: 020 7831 1020 

Fax: 020 7405 4$24 

Email: infra@haemophilia,urg.uk 

Website: www,haernophilia,arg,uk 

President: Lord Morris of Manchester AO Qso 

Registered charity No.288260 A company registered in Enoland and limited by Gt mrantPp P nktarM rmm~anv Nn 17 1A 
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With best wishes, 

stncer_e.ty ., 

GRO-C

ka James 
Chief Executive 
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